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BEQUESTS AND LEGACIES 

 

 

 

 

The University of Queensland is one of Australia’s premier learning and research 

institutions today, because of the extraordinary generosity of private benefactors 

over the past 100 years.  Bequests made many years ago continue to provide for 

pioneering research and teaching posts, fund student scholarships and prizes, 

contribute to world-class facilities and property, and memorialise loved-ones to the 

present day. 

 

Your bequest is a powerful and lasting legacy for future students, scientists and 

researchers at The University of Queensland. With your bequest, UQ will go on 

providing life-changing scholarships, engaging in revolutionary research, and 

discovering innovative solutions to the complex problems of our world. 

  

Giving to The University of Queensland in your Will is your opportunity to create a 

remarkable future for coming generations. The wide range of research and 

education underway at UQ means a bequest is an effective and easy way to 

contribute to almost any field of endeavour or knowledge, and to leave this world a 

better place.  

 

If you are considering making a bequest to UQ and would like specific Will-wording, 

UQ’s Bequest Manager would be delighted to work with you or your advisor to 

ensure your gift will do exactly what you intend. We would also be delighted to 

provide you with general bequest clauses to take to your solicitor.  

 

If you have already made a provision for UQ in your Will, we invite you to contact us 

so that we may thank you and welcome you as a member of the University's 

community of benefactors. If you prefer to remain anonymous, your intentions and 

gift will be kept confidential.  

 

Please call UQ’s Bequest Manager on (07) 3364 3904, or email bequest@uq.edu.au, 

for an obligation-free and informative chat. 

 


